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*** FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE *** 
 

March 30, 2023 
 

 
The Skaneateles Police Department has identified the individuals who participated in the widespread 

vandalism incident reported two weeks ago.  We have been in contact with the Onondaga County District 

Attorney’s Office and they are examining the facts of the case.  After careful review, the DA’s Office will 

provide guidance on the appropriate charges. 

 

The subjects involved are 18 years old or younger and their case will be adjudicated in the appropriate 

court depending on their age.  Due to the ages of those involved, their names cannot be released publicly 

by the police department.    

 

The Skaneateles Police Department wants to express their appreciation for the community’s patience 

throughout this investigation.  We are hopeful that the process of the criminal justice system will result in 

accountability according to the laws of New York State. 

 

The Skaneateles Police Department appreciates the assistance of the New York State Police and 

Skaneateles School District administrative staff.   A special thanks to Susan DeMari, Security Liaison for  

the Jewish Federation of Central New York. 

 
--END-- 


